SURREY FESTIVAL CHOIR     

SFC Concert. Carmina Burana and Chichester Psalms. Guildford Cathedral. July 111h 2015.
Dear Singers,
I believe that we can build on the success of last year and look forward to another memorable and exciting concert in 2015.  Marcus Pashley will conduct us once again, this time for Orff’s Carmina Burana and Bernstein’s Chichester Psalms, a  fascinating programme, I think you will agree. 
Because this concert will require a large orchestra with a triple percussion section,  we need singers in large numbers to make it both financially viable undertaking and a truly spectacular occasion. We also need your commitment early; as last year, unless we have recruited 120 singers by mid-March, we may have to cancel. You can enrol on our website at surreyfestivalchoir.org/register.pl  (if you sang with us previously that will save you some work and will also reduce our admin. effort) or, if you prefer, you can return the attached form to me with your cheque.


